
From: Paul STAFFORD
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Subject: Please support HB2314.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 10:42:33 PM

I respectfully request your support of HB2314.
 Folks please support this , I have a family member that was rear ended at a stoplight, if filtering / splitting was legal
, I believe he wouldn’t have had to endure months of re learning to walk . I believe this will save lives if passed.

Thanks ,
Paul.
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